Morton, Miss. July 20, 1938

Dr. F.C. Allen Director of Athletics University of Kansas Lawerence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I wrote you some time ago in regard to your coaching schools that you planned for the summer. You wrote, giving the date of the one to be held at the University of Kansas but did not give the date of the one that you planned to hold in the east.

I would like to know if you have already held this school and if not when and where you plan to hold it. I am not interested in the basket-ball end of it but am especially interested in the training part.

I plan to take a trip up east in the next week or so and thought that I might work in a school or two while I was up there.

Thanking you in advance for a prompt reply.

Sincerely yours,

Jack Stuart